
From: Spencer, Ezzard "Charles"
To: Phil Hyer
Cc: Jeffrey English
Subject: RE: Permission to Piggyback Condo Electric Motor Repair, Corporation Contract
Date: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 5:30:04 PM

Good Afternoon Mr. Hyer:
 
Please accept this email as the City of Plantation official approval allowing the City of Pompano
Beach to piggyback the City of Plantation contract (ITB No. 062-17) for “Electric Motor and Pump
Repair Services” awarded to Condo Motor Repair, Corp.
 
If any additional information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Thank you,
 

Charles Spencer Jr. FCCN, FCCM
Procurement Administrator
Ph. (954) 797-2647
Fax: (954) 797-2649
 

From: Phil Hyer [mailto:Phil.Hyer@copbfl.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 4:58 PM
To: Spencer, Ezzard "Charles"
Cc: Jeffrey English
Subject: Permission to Piggyback Condo Electric Motor Repair, Corporation Contract
Dear, Mr. Spencer,
 
We are aware that the City of Plantation currently has a contract with Condo Electric
Motor Repair, Corporation based on ITB-No. 062-17.  The City of Pompano is
seeking these same types of services from this vendor and respectfully requests
approval to piggyback the City of Plantation contract with Condo Electric Motor
Repair, Corporation. Please let us know if this is acceptable.
 
Regards,
 
Phil Hyer 
Utilities Treatment Plants Superintendent
City of Pompano Beach
Phone: 954 545-7030
Fax: 954 545-7046
E-mail:  phil.hyer@copbfl.com

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records.  If you do not want your email address
released in response to a public records request, do not send your electronic mail to this
entity.  Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
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